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Decisions of the Hendon Residents Forum

21st March 2018

Members present:
Councillor John Hart BA (Hons) MA – Vice-Chairman.

1) Issue: Traffic calming measures Park Road.
Submitted by: Kadri Sayed Naved

The Vice- Chairman noted the Officer’s response, no further action was requested.

2) Petition: Relax parking restrictions around Millbrook Park School.
Submitted by: Ivy Gathambo
Signatures: 202

 
The Lead Petitioner made a representation to the Committee. 

Following representation, the Vice-Chairman referred the petition to the next meeting of 
the Area Committee on the 27th June 2018.

In addition, the Vice-Chairman also asked that an appropriate officer contact the resident 
to explain the current issues surrounding parking restrictions in the area. 

3) Petition: Proposed CPZ Scout Way, NW7
Submitted by: C De Lord on behalf of residents
Signatures: 120

A representative for the Lead Petitioner made a representation to the Committee. 

After representation of the petition, the Officers explained that a report would be 
submitted to the next Hendon Area Committee on the 27th June 2018, which would 
include the consultation results surrounding the proposed CPZ on Scout Way. The 
Governance officer explained that residents would be able to submit comments and 
questions in relation to the report as soon as the agenda is published, 5 working days 
before the meeting. 

The meeting finished at 19.26.
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